
 
925 N. Fairgrounds Rd 
Goldendale, WA. 98620        
 
January 28, 2014 
                                                                                       
Dear Commercial White Salmon Customer, 
 
We are pleased to become your new garbage service provider effective March 1, 2014. You should have 
received a letter from the City of White Salmon last week explaining the decision to elect Republic Services for 
pickup in your area.  
 
This is to notify you of a proposed rate structure for our new White Salmon residential customers.  Pending 
approval by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission), your new rates are listed 
below:   
 
  If approved, the proposed rates will become effective March 1, 2014. 
 

Commercial Service 
 

Service 
Frequency 

Proposed 
Monthly Rate  

35 Gallon Cart weekly $   14.40  
65 Gallon Cart weekly $   20.76  
95 Gallon Cart weekly $   28.80  

1 Yard weekly $   56.81  
2 Yard weekly $  102.79  

    
    

Not all services are listed above. If you have further questions about the proposed rates you may contact the 
company at (509) 773-5825 or toll free at (866) 319-4811. 
 
The commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher from the company’s 
request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. Commission staff will make a recommendation to the 
commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia, which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on February 27, 2014. You will 
have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. The UTC is committed to providing reasonable 
accommodation to participants with disabilities. If you need reasonable accommodation, please contact the 
commission at (360) 664-1132 or human_resources@utc.wa.gov. If you are unable to attend the open meeting, 
the commission has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 the 
day before the open meeting for instructions and to sign in. You can also comment by using the “Submit a 
Comment” feature on the commission’s web site, at utc.wa.gov, or by using the contact information below. 
 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
 
Enclosed for your convenience is the Washington State Utilities Customer information guide.  
 

 
 
Republic Services of Klickitat County 
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